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October 1, 2023 
 
 
 
Mini 4-H Member, 
 

Welcome to Warrick County Mini 4-H!  We are very excited for the 2024 4-H year.  Last 
year, we had over 130 enrolled Mini members and 103 of those members completed 
projects for the 2023 Warrick County 4-H Fair.     
 
We will have 6 meetings in 2024.  Each meeting last approximately an hour.  To help 
make things run smoothly we ask that these guidelines be followed: 

• Parents may walk their child in, but we ask they do not stay in the building. 

• At the beginning of each meeting, please sign in at the front table. 

• When the meeting has completed, members will remain in the building until their 
parent/guardian comes inside to get them. 
 

We have selected a variety of days to meet with hopes that each member can attend as 
many meetings as possible.  The Mini 4-H meetings scheduled for the 2024 4-H year are: 
 

Tuesday, February 13th from 5PM-6PM  

Wednesday, March 20th from 5PM-6PM 
Wednesday, April 17th from 5PM-6PM  
Tuesday, May 14th from 5PM-6PM  
Tuesday, June 25th from 5PM-6PM 
Wednesday, July 10th from 5PM-6PM  

 
All meetings will be held in the Alcoa Building at the Warrick County 4-H Fairgrounds, 
unless otherwise noted.   

 

If you did not pay the enrollment fee online, please bring your $5 and turn in at the 
beginning of the meeting.  We will be ordering t-shirts this year at an additional cost.  
Enclosed is an order form that needs to be turned in at the first meeting or mailed to the 
Extension office by February 13th. 
 

Please feel free to contact a leader or the office with any questions. 
 

 Candice Carroll - ccarroll0714@gmail.com or call/text 812-455-2108 
 Ann Buckert - ann.hachmeister@yahoo.com or call/text 812-431-6532  

 

We look forward to seeing the returning faces and meeting all the new members! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

       Candice Carroll 

Carla Kidwell    Candice Carroll 
Extension Educator / CED   Mini 4-H Club Leader 
4-H Youth Development 
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